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Norwegian to set up another extra flight
from Tel Aviv

Norwegian will set up an extra flight from Tel Aviv to Oslo with tentative
departure Thursday afternoon to fly Norwegian and other Nordic citizens out
of Israel. The flight is operated on behalf of the Norwegian Ministry of
Foreign Affairs. The objective is to help passengers that are stranded in Israel.

Travelers who wish to join this flight are asked to contact the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs, using the following email address:
Publikumstjenesten.Krisestab@mfa.no
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About Norwegian

Norwegian is the largest Norwegian airline and one of Europe’s leading low-
cost carriers. The company has around 4,500 employees and offers a
comprehensive route network between Nordic countries and destinations in
Europe. Since 2002, more than 300 million passengers have flown with
Norwegian. The most important task has been to offer affordable plane
tickets to all and to offer more freedom of choice along the journey.

Norwegian is a driving force for sustainable solutions and the transformation
of the aviation industry. The company’s goal is to reduce its CO2 emissions by
45 percent within 2030. To this means, the company is renewing its fleet,
promoting sustainable aviation fuel, reducing its waste, and using wind and
weather data to calculate the most efficient fuel-saving flights routes.
Norwegian wants to become the sustainable choice for its passengers.

Contacts

For journalists only
Press Contact
Norwegian Press Office
press@norwegian.com
+47 815 11 816

Marketing/sponsorhip requests: marketing@norwegian.com
Press Contact
Marketing/sponsorship requests: marketing@norwegian.com

mailto:press@norwegian.com
tel:+47 815 11 816

